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 Newsletter of the 

Garden Club U3A Tawa 

August 2022 

 
Hello fellow Gardeners 
 
2nd September meeting we have Faith Delaney demonstrating the art of posy bowls. 
For this everyone needs to bring small size flowers and foliage. I’m sure most of you 
know Faith, she is a fascinating person to talk with and has a wealth of knowledge 
on gardening. Will be great to see you there. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our 5th August meeting we had Linda Hansen talking about plants as medicine. 
She regularly uses plants as medicine and is writing a book on the subject. 

See www.lphansen.com. Linda shared some ideas about simple remedies that work 

and simple about plant protection. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.lphansen.com/
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7th October 10 am at 34 St Johns Tce, Tawa. 
We are visiting Carolyn Campbell’s spring garden, who recently had a wonderful 
article in the NZ Gardener.  
Carolyn will give us a tour of her garden and talk followed by morning tea in her 
garden. There is a charge of $15 pp with a minimum of 10 people in a group. 
Morning tea consists of tea, coffee, cold drinks, Devonshire teas and a gf option. 
Thank you to those who have indicated to me that you are going. Please pay your 
money on the day. If you wish to go please send me an email by 28 September and I 
will add your name to the list. Or phone or text me. We need to let Carolyn know 
the numbers for catering purposes. 
 
 
 
 
 

A view of the back of the garden 
 
 
 
 
Open Day 23rd August 10am to 12 noon. 
Feel free to come along to the Boardroom at Tawa Community Centre. Bring a 
friend or family member to learn more about what Tawa U3A has to offer you and 
everyone in the family. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Joke supplied by Gillian George. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Look forward to seeing everyone on the 2nd September at 9 30am, Emmaus Centre, 
St Christopher’s Church, Main Road Tawa. 
 
Prue Theobald 
Co-ordinator U3A Tawa Garden Group 
0212345621 or 04 2320241 


